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The University of Santo Tomas is once again privileged to accommodate the candidates
for the 2018 Bar Examinations which will be conducted on all Sundays of November
2018. In light of this undertaking, no activity or event is to be scheduled on November 4
11, 18, and 25 to make available the classrooms and other facilities exclusively for the
preparations and actual use by the Bar Examination organizers and takers.

We thank you for your usual support and cooperation.
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